
Each other
Ourselves
Others
The space

At the Old Church on the Hill we want all children
and young people to be safe, welcome and able to
participate. We encourage children and young
people to make decisions and help shape the
activities that happen here. 

At the Old Church on the Hill we care for:

If you ever feel uncomfortable or unsafe at
the Old Church on the Hill, please tell a
trusted adult. Or you can talk to 
Rose: 0458290402 or rose@collective.org.au.

kids arekids are
welcome and safewelcome and safe


